
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

It is important that students learn the value of being prepared, ensuring they have a smooth start to 

their lessons and are able to complete classwork.  

As a reminder, all students must have the following equipment for every lesson. Here is the updated 

list:  

• Pencil case  

• Blue or black pen  

• Pencil  

• Pink and green highlighter  

• Purple pen  

• Ruler  

• Calculator £8.90 (available from school office or maths) 

• Fully charged iPad  

• Reading book  

In addition, all students who have been issued with an iPad must have charged it sufficiently to last 

the school day (when checked in tutor time it should have no less than 80% battery life remaining). If 

there is a problem with their iPad, it must be returned to the IT technicians and students will be 

given a note to show their teachers.   

Tutors will be doing a weekly equipment check. Please support your child in ensuring they are 

organised with their equipment.   

 

Many thanks for your ongoing support  

 

Rick Moore     Becky Harbour  

Head of KS3     Head of KS4 


